
From: Rehea Youde [mailto:reheawren313@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Monday, June 16, 2014 1:18 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Hog farms 

 

I support the ban of medium and large hog farms.  
I am unable to attend the meeting and would appreciate it if you would count my vote to 
support the BAN. 
Registered voter:  Rehea L. Youde 
Washington County 
246 Wolfdale Rd. Farmington, AR 72730 
 


